Senior Parent Meeting FAQ List

Graduation and Grad Party Questions:

- 1. Will we still have a graduation ceremony?
 - a. That is our first choice. We intend to make a decision on June 1st about our Graduation Ceremony options. Currently the desired order for ceremonies is the following:
 - b. Face to Face graduation on the football field in mid to late July. The ceremony will not have as many people attending as in the past. Students will get fewer tickets and there will not be a standing room only section.
 - c. Some sort of Parade to honor our graduates. Route and process to be determined.
 - d. Virtual on-line graduation
- 2. Can we do some type of ceremony if social distancing is still required?
 - a. Yes, we are hoping to be able to incorporate Social Distancing into the face to face ceremony if we're allowed to have one.
- 3. Is there a way to broadcast a ceremony if that's our only option?
 - a. Yes, we have already reached out to our normal Audio provider to inquire if a broadcast is an option.
- 4. What is happening with the funds raised for the grad party?
 - a. The Senior Grad party and all the funds associated with it are not sponsored by Sequim High School. It's completely run by our Senior Parents (thanks by the way!!!). Please contact the Senior Parents for more information.
- 5. What happens to the caps and gowns we paid for?
 - a. The Cap and Gowns were distributed on May 4th. Seniors who didn't pick them up can do so at the District Office Monday, Wednesday or Friday.
- 6. Could we do a parade for graduation?
 - a. Yes, the parade is currently our 2nd choice.

Other Senior Activities:

- 1. Will senior ball be held at a later date:
 - a. We are still trying to have some sort of Senior Ball. It may not be a traditional, formal dance, but the Senior Class Officers are still trying to put something together.

- 2. What do we know about scholarship award notification and the status of the scholarship notebooks being viewed?
 - a. Mitzi Sanders is still coordinating with seniors about scholarships and awards. Contact her directly if you have specific questions. We still hope to have some sort of Scholarship Night with our award winners.
- 3. When and how will we get yearbooks:
 - a. You can still purchase yearbooks by emailing Erin Ulm at eulm@sequimschools.org Mr. Heintz, our Yearbook Advisor, is completing the yearbook. Distribution hasn't been decided yet.

Fees/Athletics:

- 1. How do we get reimbursed for pay to play and/or sports fees?
 - a. Erin Ulm is working on reimbursing all Spring Sports athletes. More information to come...
- 2. How will library books be turned in in order not to get a fine and being denied a diploma?
 - a. Library books can be turned in during our new drop-off/pickup time on Monday and Fridays from 10:00-1:00 in the high school cafeteria.
- 3. How do we get reimbursed for AP exam fees if our student is not taking the test?
 - a. AP reimbursement will be handled the same way as reimbursing Spring Sports athletes.